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Dear Voters: 

 

I have received your voter questionnaire and have reviewed the questions contained in such. As you 

may very well be aware, Judicial Candidates are subject to strict rules for which other political 

candidates do not have to adhere.  One of the rules for Judicial Candidates, is that a Judicial Candidate is 

prohibited from giving an opinion or position on any issue which could possibly come in front of the 

candidate once the candidate becomes a judge. Therefore, I am bound by the rules and am unable to 

answer the questions without breaking the rules. 

 

I would encourage all voters to review my qualifications. I have been a resident of St. Lucie County for 

over twenty years and have been a practicing attorney for well over twenty years. I have additional 

courtroom experience in that I have presided over thousands of cases as a magistrate and hearing 

officer in St. Lucie and Martin Counties.  In both those positions, I was appointed by the Chief Judge for 

the Nineteenth Judicial Circuit.  

 

I would also encourage voters to review the qualifications and behavior of my opponent as well as my 

own.  I am sure that your members wish to be informed voters, and I firmly believe that all voters should 

review both candidates before making a decision. 

 

I believe that I am the most qualified candidate. I look forward to restoring integrity to the bench. Thank 

you for your consideration.  I appreciate your concern for our community and for our judicial system. 

 

 

Al Moore 

 

 

Candidate for St. Lucie County Judge 

 

 


